
       

 

 

 

100milehouse.com (250) 395-2434 
district@100milehouse.com 

 

PO Box 340, #1-385 Birch Ave, 
100 Mile House, BC V0K 2E0 

June 2nd, 2023 

Canim Lake Band 
PO Box 1030 
100 Mile House, BC 
V0K 2E0 
 

RE: Recreational Pass Fees 

 

Dear Kukpi7 Helen Henderson, 

 

Thank you for correspondence of May 31st, 2023 in the above captioned regard. 

Your concerns are hereby acknowledged.  This is a matter for the South Cariboo Joint 

Committee; it is not something the District of 100 Mile House has sole discretion to consider.   

By copy of this letter to the Cariboo Regional District, I will ensure the First Nation request is 

placed on the next SC Joint Committee agenda; scheduled for Monday, June 12 at noon hour 

in  100 Mile House Council Chambers.  You are welcome to attend this meeting. 

Again, thank you for bringing this matter to our attention and we hope you are able to attend our 

meeting and speak to the issue. 

Kind regards, 

 

Maureen Pinkney 

Mayor 

 

 

CC: Lore Schick, Deputy Corporate Officer CRD 


